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Spring Cookout
& Member Recognition Night

The cookout is our capstone event of the year and this year we will include Member Recognition and election of officers
for 2019-2020.  We expect a large turnout, so PLEASE make your reservation early so we can plan for the proper
amount of food and beverage - call  315-735-6171 or e-mail kofc189@roadrunner.com.  Friends and prospective
members are welcome. We will honor the following members who have reached milestones in their membership and
will be presented with a commemorative pin at the meeting.

 Gold Anniversary-Class of 1969 
50 Years

Gerald Camesano, Jr.
Joseph F. Edic
Joseph A. Moore

 Silver Anniversary-Class of 1994 
25 YearsMichael J. McGlynn

Jerry J. Kraus
Theodore C. McQuade
John F. Mullin
Nicholas V. Scarafile
Albert A. Alteri
Nate J. Femia

Joseph F. Schmitt
Donald R. Gerace
Fredrick A. Heintz IV
Stephen F. McKeon
Mark K. Murphy
David A. Nobles
William S. Montesano

 Sacred Heart St. Mary’s Church Cafeteria
New York Mills, NY

Chairmen: Joe Wilk and Mike Kohler
Menu: chicken spiedies, hot dogs, hamburgers, salt potatoes, peppers & onions,

macaroni salad, baked beans, dessert.  Price $8.00

John B. Nicotera
Robert B. Virkler
Peter P. Wyborski

Tuesday, June 18, 2019 6:30 pm



For more than 125 years, the Knights of Columbus a trusted and highly rated fraternal organization has
been serving you in the local communities. The Knights of Columbus Long Term Care insurance can help you
cope with the cost of long-term custodial care - while maintaining your dignity and choice of care options. The
Knights of Columbus can serve as a valuable resource for long term care planning, providing answers to
questions you might have and affordable coverage options tailored to your needs.

Many of us can expect to live a long life. In fact, the life expectancy of people has never been longer than
today! While we can expect to live longer lives, the quality of that life can be another matter. You’ve worked
hard to create the kind of lifestyle you enjoy. By thinking ahead now about how you would want to manage
your future long term care needs - and putting a proper plan in place today - you can feel confident that you’ve
taken the necessary steps to secure your future.

To learn more how the Knights of Columbus

could fit your personal needs

and help secure your financial future, please contact

Supreme Council Insurance Office at:

800-380-9995

Long Term Care

CANS FOR KIDS

4TH DEGREE MEETING
The Fourth Degree will meet on Tuesday, June 25 at
6:30 PM at St. Mary’s. This will be a regular meeting.

BROTHER WHO ARE ILL

The Council is collecting returnable bottles (plastic
or glass). Please donate your returnables on your
next visit to the Council.  This is an ongoing project
and we hope that many members will get into
the habit of bringing returnables to the Council
when they visit for a meeting, basketball, Youth
Program, etc.

Donald R. Cieri

SENIOR KNIGHTS
There is no Senior Knights meeting in June. The
Senior Knights will next meet in Sept.  25, 2019.

SUMMER BUILDING
Our building will be closed Friday, July 26th thru
Tuesday, August 6th for the annual St Mary’s bazaar.

You may remember a loved one or friend by
making a bequest to the Council in their memory
or in their Honor.  Remember a loved one or friend
who has passed away or honor a friend on a
special occasion.  Please note that a memorial
gift may be used as you direct, such as Youth
Program, Seminarian Fund or Station of the Cross.
For more information, please call the Council office
at 315-735-6171

BEQUESTS

Tuesday, June 18, 2019 6:30 pm

IN YOUR CHARITY
Anthony R. Collea [1980]



KNIGHTS IN THE NEWS
Congratulations to: Peter T. Goodelle [1980] on his grandson, Tommy Goodelle placing

third in the nation in the Elks Hoop Shoot finals. 9 year old Tommy is the first boy from

Utica Elks Lodge #33 to qualify for the national finals.  He made 28 of 30 shots and 5 for

5 in the tiebreakerr to finish third in the boys 8-9 division.  Tommy attends New Hartford

Schools. His family: parents Andy and Nicole and older sister, Natalie.  Congratulations

to all!!

VETERAN’S OUTREACH CENTER

We continue to collect food for our Veterans. This activity, promoted by Supreme Coun-

cil, is being chaired by Bob Gondack, PFN. All food will be donated to the Veteran’s

Outreach Center. Please drop off non-perishable food items to the Council. If the door to

the school is locked, simply leave your food items by the door. We will bring it inside.

Also, if you can’t make it to the Council, and have food at your house to donate, we will

be happy to pick it up. Just send an email [kofcl89@roadrunner.com] or call and leave a

message 315-735-6171.
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